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December 15, 2018

Greetings Potential Donor,

The Erie County Firefighters Association is inquiring about possible
donations to give to our local firefighters at the 2018 Erie County
Firefighters Association Bowling Tournament. This tournament will be
held on February 17" at Riverview Lanes in Huron, Ohio and is a
collaboration of teams built by other fire and EMS providers who service
both Erie and Huron counties. This tournament is designed to give the
hardworking men and women of our local fire service a much-needed
break and provide a day of fellowship with the brothers and sisters of
other local departments. Any donation is appreciated and no donation is
too big or too small as they will be raffled off as door prizes to attending
members.

Everyone at the ECFFA including member departments and officers
appreciate all the support from the communities we took oath to serve.
Without your support events like this cannot happen. I personally want to
thank you for your continued support and let’s show the men and women
who risk their lives to save ours how much they mean to their community.
Any questions or concerns I can be reached via email at
thurmancochran(@gmail.com or (419)602-0069. Thank you for your time
and be safe in everything you do.

Sincerely,

Thurman E Cochran
ECFFA President

“When a man becomes a fireman, his greatest act of bravery has been
accomplished. What he does after that is all in the line of work™ — Chief
Edward Croker, FDNY







